Middlewich Primary School
Park Road
Middlewich

Cheshire

Tel: 01606 652321
admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk
Headteacher Mrs G Reynolds

Thursday 30" November 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,

Exciting News - Opening of our After-School Club and Changes to our Breakfast Club

Reflecting on the feedback we received from you in March regarding the potential of providing
after-school care, we are delighted to announce the opening of our after-school club starting on
Monday 8" January 2024.

We are in the process of setting up a user-friendly booking system to make the reservation process
easy for you. This system will soon be accessible, allowing you to secure places for your children in
both our rebranded breakfast club, now named Sunrise Squad, and the newly introduced after-
school club, named Sunset Squad.

The Sunrise Squad, our breakfast club, will continue to open its doors from 7:30 am as usual and the
staff will take them to their classes at the end of the club, so they are ready for registration.

The Sunset Squad, our after-school club, will be run by our current school staff led by Mrs Ryder,
who has managed a similar setting in the past. The club will offer two sessions to accommodate
various schedules. The early session will conclude at 4:30 pm with a charge of £6.00, while the late
session extends until 6 pm, with a charge of £10.50. Please note that there is no late session on a
Friday. This will initially be a trial setup for two terms and may change based on the feedback we
receive.

To streamline the process, parents and carers will be able to book places for both the Sunrise and
Sunset Squads for the upcoming half term. Our booking system will be your go-to platform for
securing places, and we will be sending out further information shortly on how to access this
system. Please note that parents/carers of the children, who currently attend the breakfast club,
will be given priority booking for Sunrise Squad.

Please find attached the terms and conditions for both clubs. We are excited about the
opportunities that Sunrise and Sunset Squad present for our school community.

Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs. G. Reynolds
Headteacher
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